
Words simply fail me on the total exorbitant costs involved with the proposed development 

and the legacy to be funded by future generations. Senator Farnham has been allowed to 

run rough shod over the general public and I am truly disgusted in more ways than one by 

his blinkered attitude. The hospital should be based in town NOT at Overdale. Refurbish the 

General Hospital. Refurbish Overdale and bring back the much needed Samares Ward. We 

had a great Health Model which worked. Stop following an NHS new care model which 

clearly isn’t fit for purpose on our little Island and get rid of the Admin Chiefs and start 

looking after the staff who do all the caring. Why change something that wasn’t broke. The 

General Hospital should remain with Overdale as a recovery unit. Simple and no 

requirement to impose a super highway nor remove The Crematorium. End of. 


